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Friday 27 June 2025 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
We are writing to inform you about some Forest School sessions for 
Year 6.  
 
Each class will spend a day exploring the Forest School area. 
Sessions will take place on the following dates: 
 
Thursday 10 July: Kandinsky 
Thursday 17 July: Monet 
Friday 18 July: Picasso 
 
For you to help prepare your child for their Forest School session, here is a list of clothing 
they will need available depending on the weather.  

-​ Long sleeved top (old) 
-​ Jumper (Old) 
-​ Jogging bottoms/leggings (old) 
-​ Wellington boots (old)/ trainers (old)  
-​ Waterproof coat 
-​ Socks (old) 
-​ Summer hat (old)  
-​ Water bottle (named) 
-​  

Children come into school wearing their Forest School clothes for the day. They will be 
attending the session in all weather conditions, as long as it is safe to do so. Please ensure 
children bring additional clothing and shoes which they can change into at the end of 
the session if needed.  
 
We look forward to sharing this exciting enrichment opportunity with the children! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Year 6 Team  
 

 


